Hancock Elementary School

"Rooted in Community, Reaching for the Stars"

Good Afternoon HES Families,

Field Day was a huge success! We had great weather and the students and staff had a blast! Students rotated through different centers and activities including making tie dye shirts, Duck Duck Splash, Duck Showdown, creation station, yard games, and relays. Thank you Mrs. Parker for making it happen!

We also want to give a huge shoutout and THANK YOU to Tom Faber who has helped us continue our recycling program this year. Every two weeks for the last few years, Tom has picked up the school recycling and brought it to the transfer station. We are hoping to continue this next year, so if anyone is interested in helping out, please contact Lindsay at lcarter@conval.edu.

Finally, thank you Sadie Faber for your work on the PTO this year. Along with the HES teachers, Sadie has consistently attended meetings, researched possible fundraisers, and helped to coordinate the raffle! Thank you!

Beach Day is happening on Tuesday, June 15th. We will be walking to Norway Pond and spending most of the day swimming, playing games, and doing a cookout. If you haven't already completed and returned the Beach Day Permission Slip, please be sure to do that. It is due back on Wednesday, June 9th. There will be 2 lifeguards on duty that day. We ask that you do not send floats or floaties with your child. Please note that due to COVID, we cannot have any parents, visitors or guests at the beach. We thank you in advance for respecting these restrictions so your children can enjoy the day. There is no rain date.

The last day of school is Thursday, June 17th. It will be a half day with dismissal at noon. Report cards will also be sent home this day. All students are expected to come to school that day. They will eat snack with their classroom teacher for next year. We will do our last assembly to celebrate summer birthdays and students' learning for the year. Please note that lunch will be served on Thursday from 11:15-11:45am.

Upcoming Events:

- Beach Day at Norway Pond Tuesday, June 15th
- 4th Grade Moving Up Ceremony Wednesday, June 16th
- Last Day of School Thursday, June 17th (Half Day)

Have a wonderful weekend!

Amy











